
B'nai Israel Reform Temple 

Religious School 

67 Oakdale-Bohemia Road    Oakdale, New York 11769 

(631) 563-1660 
                                                __________ 

 

 

          Spring 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 
Registration for the September 2025 - May 2026 school year will take place during the 
months of June and July.  This will enable us to plan more effectively throughout the summer 
for an orderly opening of school in September.  Registration will take place by email.  

 
You will receive your child’s student schedule on the first day of school.  
 

Please complete one registration form per family.  A Confidential Personal Student Profile 
form must be filled out for each child being registered (including those being re-registered) 
and returned with the registration form.   
 
Please complete the registration and confidential forms as thoroughly and accurately as 
possible so that the Board may provide the most beneficial religious education for your 
youngster(s). Registration forms should be returned to the Temple office as soon as possible.  
Please indicate on the registration form whether you plan to pay by check, credit card, or 
cash.  Also let us know if you wish to be billed monthly.   
 
 
 

Registration forms must be emailed to Office@bnai-israel.org 
  

or mailed to: B’nai Israel Reform Temple, 67 Oakdale-Bohemia Rd,    
Oakdale, NY 11769 
 
 
 

Please note that after August 8th there will be a $25 late registration fee added to 
the tuition 
 
 
If you have any questions regarding registration, please call Alice Lambert at 631 589-1375. 
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